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Lowell “Buddy” Mason 
   Lowell continues his “Thought for 

the Day” posts on Facebook.  He 

has recently added a post featuring 

a picture background and a 

Scripture verse. 

     His AIM ministry focuses on 

sharing Bibles internationally.  His 

“Operation: We Care” provides 

food, water and other supplies to 

needy areas in our country. 

    His son-in-law, Brad McClintoch 

has been hospitalized and having 

heart surgery.  He received a LVAD 

pump and things went well.  

Continue to pray for his recovery. 

    We are so thankful for Judy and 

Lowell’s ministries through the 

years and are blessed to be able to 

share in them. 
www.lowellmason.com 

 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 

   Growing Christian leaders 

through full-time work, 

worship, and ministry 

opportunities in the national 

parks.   

Leadership 

This will be the hardest, and 
the best, experience of your 
life! Step up and into the call 
to serve, and be prepared to 

live out a radical life for 
Christ. 

    We are so thankful for David and 

Dawn and their faithful service to 

the Lord! 
http://www.acmnp.com/  

 

 

 David Anderson 
 

 

     Keep David and family in prayer 

during the government shutdown.  

He works for the US Navy in Hawaii.  

His spare time is spent helping a 

house church with leadership, 

teaching and preaching as needed. 

Land is so expensive in Hawaii that 

it is more cost efficient for 

churches to meet in homes rather 

than try and secure land and build 

a structure.  This follows the patter 

of the first century church in 

Jerusalem. 

    His children are spread out from 

the east coast to west coast of the 

continental United States as they 

attend college.  His mother covers 

Michigan to Florida during the 

year.   Family is very important but 

extremely difficult for them to be 

together as much as they would 

like. 

 

 
Teaching the Word 

(through our Website)     
   Our website continues to set new 

records for number of pages read.  

January is on pace to surpass it’s 

record of 1400+ pages read.  

Popular features are activities and 

calendars detailing what is taking 

place at Pine Run,   A significant 

part of our website is the DIY Bible 

Studies that are available, along 

with children’s Bible stories. 

 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

EXPANDS! 
We regularly are 

posting on various social media sites 

each week.  Videos are recorded with 

encouraging messages and thoughts.  

If you have ideas for posts, please let 

us know.  We also appreciate those 

that “like” and/or COMMENT on our 

posts!   

Snapchat—32 people are following 

Instagram- 47 people are following 

Twitter—0 people are following 

Facebook—113 people are following   
  Encourage family & friends to 

find and follow us!   

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

